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TXJH-2019009E 

June 12, 2019 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Notification of XCL208/209 Moisture Sensitivity Level Change 

 

We wish to provide you with an important notice regarding XCL208/209 Moisture Sensitivity Level 

(MSL) Change. 

We will change the MSL of XCL208 / 209 series from 1 to 3. 

XCL208 / 209 series have been supplied under our storage conditions based on MSL 1. However, a 

problem occurred with a product stored in an environment slightly exceeding the conditions. 

Therefore, the MSL will be changed in consideration of the margin of storage environment. 

With regard to products that have already been delivered, there is no problem as long as they are 

stored within the storage environment standards. 

Also, there is no problem with products that have already been implemented by customers. 

 

1. MSL change Products : XCL208xxx3DR, XCL209xxx3DR 

2. Changes  : MSL 1 → MSL 3 (with moisture-proof packing) 

3. Date of change  : from shipment in the beginning of August 2019 

 

Please contact your local Torex sales office or representative to obtain updated information 

concerning this notification.  

Unless we hear from you within 30 days from June 12, please allow us to presume that you accept 

this notification.  

 

Your understanding is highly appreciated.  

 

 

Takeshi Kimura  

Managing Director  

Corporate Officer  

GM, Sales HQs 

 

 


